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It has been a wonderful start to the new term launching our Romans based topic, ‘Was it built 

to last?’ Our classroom has been transformed into a Roman Villa (Villa Perla) and we’ve been 

creatively making our own mosaic tiles to create a large mosaic floor to add the final touch.  

During our Roman day on Tuesday, we learnt about the Legend of Romulus and Remus and 

the founding of Rome. After storyboarding, we put on our own performances of the story in 

groups. The fantastic costumes added to the overall effect. In English, we are now going to 

write our own versions of the story. 

In Maths, we have started learning about Roman numerals and have been very enthusiastic 

about the interesting ‘code’ the Romans used! 

Reminders:  

Bug Club reading parent/carers meeting - 9.15am on Monday 16th January. 

Relationships and Sex Education videos parent/carers viewing session – 9.15am on Friday 20th 

January. 

Complete set Mathletics homework, practise spellings, times tables and read at least five times 

a week. 


